
 

Webinar on Reading the City as a Text 
 

On September 13, 2021 the Department of Sociology organised a webinar on Reading the 
City as a Text. The speaker for the webinar was Dr. Jitender Gill, Associate Professor, 
Department of English, Janki Devi Memorial College. She enlightened the students on how 
to interpret cities in terms of its rich culture and heritage with Delhi being the frame of 
reference. She also talked about the intricate details of Delhi which made the talk extremely 
interesting. Towards the end of the webinar the speaker interacted with the teachers and 
students and answered their questions. 
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Webinar on Status of Tribes and Tribal Economic Perspective 
 

The Department of Sociology conducted a webinar on Status of Tribes and Tribal Economic 
Perspective on August 25, 2021. The resource person for the webinar was Mr. Pradyumna 
Malpani. The Principal of the college Prof. Swati Pal graced the occasion with her esteemed 
presence. 
The webinar was extremely informative and engaging as it was conducted in an interactive 
mode. It enabled the participants to reflect on the various aspects related to the tribal 
community. It was very interesting as it highlighted on the concept of religion, lifestyle and 
history of tribes and the totka practice. Further, it focused on the state of the tribal 
community under the government. 
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Webinar on "Domestic Workers-Our Lifelines" 
 

The Department of Sociology organised a webinar on June 26, 2021 on the topic Domestic 
Workers-Our Lifelines. The speaker for the webinar was Ms. Anweesha Ghosh from Institute 
of Social Studies Trust, New Delhi. She has been working in the development sector since 
past 15 years. Her research interest includes gender and labour in South Asia. Ms. Ghosh 
The webinar started with the Principal of the college addressing the participants. This was 
followed by discussion by Ms. Ghosh in which she reflected on the situations and conditions 
of domestic workers in the Indian households. The students found the webinar extremely 
insightful, interactive and informative. 
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